
21 September 2009

Mr. Steve Seals
Alertsystems Limited
Alert House
1 Willowside Court
Canal Road
Trowbridge
Wiltshire
BA14 8RH 

Dear Steve,

As yet another project draws to a close I wanted to take this opportunity to thank you for all of your hard work in 
supplying CCTV for the Shire’s Gateway Project.
While your installation talents were appreciated, your contributions to the design were truly above and beyond 
even our expectations. 
With your help Midas currently will hit hand over deadline, your team alone installed the CCTV without 
problems. But perhaps even more importantly, your company and employee feedback was always positive and 
your engineers helpful, friendly and conducted themselves in a supportive manner. I am very excited about the 
work that I hope we will complete together in the future.
Thank you again for such a stellar job! 

Warmest Wishes,

Matthew Church
Project Manager


